
Hazy Library Pumpkin Drawing Contest Rules 

1) Contest is only open to current Embry-Riddle students 
2) Pumpkin Drawing templates can be picked up from the checkout desk on the first 

floor of Hazy Library. 
3) Students may take as many templates as they like, but only one entry per student is 

permitted 
4) Student name and email address should be written on the back of their submission 

for purposes of contacting should they be selected as a winner 
5) Hazy Library Staff will vote on entries  
6) Winner will be contacted via email on November 1. First place will receive a prize 

pack. First, second, and third place will be contacted to ask for permission to share 
their entry on a congratulatory slide on the Hazy Library information display on the 
first floor of Hazy Library. 


